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Diary Dates 

16th December - School Breaks Up 

3rd January 2023 - Teacher Training Day 

4th January 2023 - School Re-opens 

6th to 12th February - Children’s Mental 
Health Week 

Don’t Forget To Come Back!! 

 

A date for your diaries, please don’t forget 

to bring the children back to school on our 

first day back. 

Wednesday 4th January 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow, what a whirlwind of an autumn term it has been!  We would like to send a great big 
thank you to all the children for their engagement, resilience and general positive attitude in 
school and all our wonderful families and staff for their ongoing support during what has 
been a very hectic term. 

The run up to Christmas has been very busy and it has been so lovely to see the children 
smiling, having fun and enjoying themselves. Thank you to all parents who attended the   
Carol Concert at Holy Trinity Church – we are sure you will agree the children were              
absolutely fantastic and their performance really got us into the  Christmas spirit. Practice 
paid off for the LKS2 children providing three superb performances of their Christmas        
Production, ’How Christmas came to be’ – we certainly have some budding actors amongst 
us! With the help of Miss Birch, a selection of our children from UKS2 put in extra choir    
practice during their breaks. On Monday the choir visited our local care home and performed 
for the residents which they very much appreciated. Thursday was our  annual Christmas 
dinner. Everyone got into the Christmas spirit with festive tunes and we made sure that all 
the staff were put to good use serving the dinners so that the lunchtime staff could have a 
rest! Finally, a huge thanks to our ‘Helping Hands’ parents, volunteers and of course our staff 
for giving up their own time to prepare and support our Christmas Fair, and of course our 
Christmas Disco. From showcasing our children’s craft talents, witnessing some amazing 
dancing skills……. and a fair few knee slides, we raised some valuable funds to help ensure 
these types of events can continue. We would like to wish all our children and their families 
an    enjoyable, restful and safe Christmas and a very happy new year. We look forward to 
welcoming you all back in January.  


